
 

Newsletter No 12  2 December 2016    

Dear Parents/Carers 

Christmas Dates For Your  Diary 

Nativity 2pm - Thursday 8th December 

PTA Christmas Disco - Friday 9th December 

Choir Carol Concert – 5.00pm Monday 12th 

December 

Key Stage 1 Christmas Party – Tuesday 13 

December p.m. 

Key Stage 2 Christmas Party—Wednesday 14th 

December p.m. 

School Dinner Christmas Lunch—Thursday 15th 

December 

Christmas Jumper Day - Friday 16th December 

School Christmas Church Service - Friday 16th 

December  10.30am 

School closes for the Christmas break on Friday 

16th December at 3.30pm and re-opens to the 

children on Wednesday 4th January 2017 at 

8.55am. 

Parent Teacher Association 

The PTA are holding their first event on Friday 9th 
December. There will be a Christmas Disco in the 
school hall , as follows: 

KS1 3.45pm-4.45pm 

KS2 5.00pm– 6.00pm 

Tickets will be on sale, in the school entrance after 
3.30pm on Monday 5th December and then after 
school until Thursday, at £1 each. 

Tavaya  2F 

For helping others to gain 

confidence in dancing. 

Hussain 5/6B 

For playing with another child when 

they had nobody to play with. 

The following children will receive certificates for good work and 
behaviour in Celebration Assembly on Monday 5 December 2016. 
All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. If Parents/Carers do 
attend could I please ask them to stay until the assembly finishes. 
This demonstrates to all the children that the entire assembly is 
valued by Parents/ Carers. Thank you for your support. 

 Kaiden  Nursery  

For recognising 
shapes and sorting. 

Hadiyyah  RW 

For understanding 
the vocabulary, 

less and more, in 
Maths and being 

able to solve 
problems. 

Zainab RB 

For trying hard to 
identify letter 

sounds to spell 
words in her 

writing. 

Nathan  1M 

For trying really 
hard to write 

independently 
about a character 
from Jack and the 

Beanstalk. 

 

Remmell 1SW 

For working hard 
to talk about the 

parts of a plant in 
Science. 

 Syeda  2F 

For always 
challenging 

herself in Maths 
and showing 
mastery in 

addition and 
subtraction. 

  Sianna 2N 

For working hard to 
extend her quality 

writing. 

Jelani  3F 

For writing a 
heartfelt, 

persuasive letter to 
save Wilbur. 

Kairo  3J 

For  rapidly 
recalling 

multiplication 
facts for 2, 3, 4, 5 
& 8 times tables. 

Tenayah  4C 

For a brilliant poem 
about an athlete 

(from Black & 
Asian History). 

Isaac  4S 

For demonstrating 
progress in all 
areas of the 
curriculum. 

 

    Mashayah  5W 

For working hard 
in Maths to 
understand 

division. 

        Akash  5/6B 

Working hard in 
Maths to make 
good progress. 

 Anshika  6JB 

For always 
maintaining high 

standards. 

 

 

 

Mutual respect and tolerance of those 

with different faiths and beliefs. 

                    One of our anti-bullying strategies 

The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate 
and care of a cuddly teddy bear.  The award will be presented in 
Celebration Assembly on Monday 5 December 2016. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Booker in her office and 
swing on her chair. 

Christmas Story (1) 

An angel of the Lord appeared and the glory of the 

Lord shone around them. 

Luke 2:9 



 
 

 
 

Safety online reminder 

Could parents please, please supervise children when using the internet at home either on the computer, mobile 
phone or any other electronic device that can access the internet. We are doing everything that we can in school 
to ensure that our children are safe and constantly remind the children about e-safety.  Following the tips listed 
below will help your child stay safe online. 

 Have family rules about how the internet will be used at home and be clear about what information is safe 
to share online 

 Discuss rules about communicating online with friends 

 Make sure you know what your children are doing online, much like you would in ‘real’ life and use 
parental controls (on computers, mobile phones and game consoles) to help you. Remember that these 
cannot always be 100% effective 

 Make sure that your children are aware that people or websites can lie online 

 Make sure your child understands that online actions can have offline consequences 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Please support us in continuing to improve our 
attendance and punctuality by encouraging your 

children to come to school and be on time every day. 

Mobile Phones Safeguarding reminder 

For Health and Safety reasons can I please ask all 
parents/carers not to use their mobile phone within the 
school building.  

Thank you for your support. 

These classes received their certificates in 

celebration assembly on Monday 28 November 2016. 

Spick and Span 5/6B 

Lining Up 4C 

Movement Bird 4C 

Gymnastic Monkey 1M 

Attendance 4S 100% 

Punctuality 5/6B 2 late 

Dinnertime 
Yummy Bear  4S 

Runner Up   3F 

Term 
dates 

Children break up on 

Friday 16  December 
2016 

and return to school on 

Wednesday  4 January 
2017 

Don’t forget to 

follow us on  

 

 

Have a great weekend ! 
Mrs Jo Booker  &  Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer  CBE NLE 

Head of School      Executive Head Teacher 

Contact us :-   

Tel: 0121 554 3751     Email: enquiry@stmryb20.bham.sch.uk  

Visit our website at:  www.stmryb20.bham.sch.uk 

twitter! 

Parking 

Parking outside school is a continuing problem and our main priority is the safety of our children. In collaboration with 

creative arts company ‘Round Midnight’ our children will be taking part in a road safety project.  

The children will be researching and exploring the area, problem solving and participating in drama, to highlight the 

problems with parking and travelling to school safely. The project has already started with year 6.  

Thank you to Claire Downs, one of our parents, for telling us about the project. 

We will also be working with the Department for Transport on a ‘Walk to School’ project. Please support us with the 

work we are doing by parking further away from school and walking the final part of your journey. 

               


